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Sheffield is having trouble with neighbouring local authorities on the question of the use 

of the city's fire appliance s for district fires. Supt Frost wants the city to provide a motor 

fire engine in addition to the valuable motor escape, but if the districts are to have the 
use of these, the question arises why should Sheffield bear all the cost? 
 


